
 

 
 
Hi Folks, 
Another Sunny Wednesday, and fun IOM sailing from the Bowman Bay Pier. The main strategy today seemed to be 
keeping your boat speed in the ever changing South, SW Gusting wind that later, changed  to out of  the west with some 
swells and chop.  With three course setups and several tacks (some not planned) we finished the challenging regatta with 
14 two lappers, and enjoyed the rest of the stay at the park  munching chips and a beverage from Steve and Trish’s 
cooler. 
enjoy, 
Rich 
 


